From: Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>

Sent time: 04/07/2020 07:40:37 AM

To: Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Cec: Tomas Carranza <tomas.carranza@lacity.org>
Subject: Re: Vision Zero Improvements

Good Morning Luci,

We're still working on our response to the Hollywood Center VMT analysis but the plan is to simply incorporate the previous LOS
assessment with the new VMT assessment and thus the LOS mitigation measures will serve to address the new non-CEQA
section of the Transportation Assessment Guidelines (TAG). Included in these requirements are measures such as Transit
enhancements (sidewalk improvements / ped amenities), one-time contribution to the Bicycle Trust Fund and Traffic Signal
Upgrades. The project is also proposing the installation of a new signalized ped crossing on Argyle next to the project, all of which
will serve to support the objectives of the Vision Zero initiative. As for the response letter, I don't think it's necessary to call out in
detail the improvements the Project will be providing but I have added the specific measures (i.e. signalized ped xing and bike
lanes) that they are providing to the other measures you have cited.

Happy to discuss further if needed.

On Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 4:32 PM Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@]acity.org> wrote:
Hi,
I wanted to check in on the status of the improvements we were gonna use for our response/letter. Any progress?
Thanks,
Luci

* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org
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